

As of 18th March, our position is

Endure24 Leeds on the 4th/5th of July - currently we still plan to go ahead, however we are looking at contingency dates and will update you if a change of date becomes necessary.

Endure24 Reading 13th/14th June may move to the 12th/13th September. Please read the paragraph below before asking questions.

The situation is moving so quickly that it's impossible to predict where we might be in another few days, let alone weeks. At the moment we don't want to commit to anything that may compromise our ability to ensure Endure24 goes ahead in the future. With this in mind we will publish a full statement which will cover options such as deferrals, changing venues etc. when we have more certainty about the government's position regarding the likely timelines for social distancing.

Please bear with us, we know this is incredibly challenging for everyone, you can be sure we are working night and day to manage this constantly changing situation. Most importantly please look after yourself, your friends, family and loved ones.